
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Reynolds School District 

2024-2025 

NON-DISCRIMINATION NOTICE 
 
 

In compliance with state and federal law, the Reynolds School District will provide to each protected 

handicapped student without discrimination or cost to the student or family those related aids, services or 

accommodations which are needed to provide equal opportunity to participate in and obtain the benefits of the 

school program and extracurricular activities to the maximum extent appropriate to the student’s abilities. In 

order to qualify as a protected handicapped student, the child must be of school age with a physical or mental 

disability, which substantially limits or prohibits participation in, or access to, an aspect of the school program. 

 

These services and protections for “protected handicapped students” are distinct from those applicable to all 

eligible or exceptional students enrolled (or seeking enrollment) in special education programs. 

 

All activities, educational programs, and employment practices of the Reynolds School District are 

nondiscriminatory as required by school code and various program guidelines. If there are restrictions, they 

are based on one’s ability and aptitude, not on one’s sex, race, color, national origin, or handicapping 

condition. Additionally, handicapped students and employees may qualify for special services or instruction 

and equipment modifications. Complaints or questions concerning discriminatory treatment should be directed 

to the Compliance Administrator, Superintendent of Schools, Reynolds School District, 531 Reynolds Rd., 

Greenville, PA 16125. Telephone: (724) 646-5500. 

 

July 15, 2024 

 


